
Spencer Fane Sponsors Austin Bar Association
Meeting

The Spencer Fane Austin office was pleased to sponsor the Austin Bar Association
Administrative Law Section’s Annual  Meeting on July 25. Firm attorney Rashmin
Asher represented the firm at the event.

The meeting took place at La Mancha Tex Mex Tavern, with attendees enjoying food,
drinks, and connection. The Section also elected its new executive members.
Rashmin, a current director at large for the Section, will begin her next term with the
organization in September 2025.

At Spencer Fane, Rashmin focuses her practice on administrative law in the area of
public utility regulation, and she has represented utilities and municipalities in
proceedings before governmental and regulatory boards throughout Texas. She
harnesses past experience as a managing attorney and staff attorney for the Public
Utility Commission of Texas, where she represented the Commission in numerous
electric and water administrative and contested case proceedings. Her knowledge
includes base rate, change of control, sale/transfer/merger, transmission line, and
cost recovery factor proceedings; certificate of convenience and necessity
amendments for generation; and more.
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